June 19, 1998

Firepower Displays Unlimited
Attention: Gary

14240 SW 256" Street
Princeton, FL

Dear Gary;

Again, | would like to thank you for the display you put together for us for June 13 of this year. With my
limited budget, | was not expecting the wonderful display we received. Everyone present at the Park
that night was extremely complimentary.

We are still receiving calls about the display. They want to know why we did it and what company did
the display for us. You can be assured, | will be recommending you to anyone that asks. In fact, if |

| thank you again for your hard work and your staff being as great as they were. A special thanks to
Sheryl who talked me through my fear of not getting the permit!

%meia A. Hauf
Marketing Director




